
Warren County Board of Supervisors
RESOLUTION NO. 193 OF 2024

RESOLUTION INTRODUCED BY SUPERVISORS ETU, STROUGH, BEAN, MADAY, TURNER, CROCITTO

AND WILD

AUTHORIZING A PUBLIC HEARING FOR FUNDING REQUEST TO THE NEW YORK
STATE HOUSING TRUST FUND CORPORATION FOR COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 

BLOCK GRANT (CDBG) FUNDS AVAILABLE THROUGH THE 2024 PUBLIC
INFRASTRUCTURE, PUBLIC FACILITIES & COMMUNITY PLANNING TO SUPPORT

COUNTY SEPTIC SYSTEMS REPLACEMENT

RESOLVED, that the Warren County Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing on the 19th 

day of July, 2024 at 10:00 a.m. in the Supervisors’ Room in the Warren County Municipal Center for the

purpose of hearing public comments on the proposed submission of one or more Community Development

Block Grant (CDBG) applications for grant funds available through the 2024 Public Infrastructure, Public

Facilities & Community Planning program. The CDBG program is administered by the New York State

Office of Community Renewal (OCR), and will make available up to Twenty-Five Million Dollars

($25,000,000) to eligible local governments for housing, economic development, public facilities, public

infrastructure and planning activities, with the principal purpose of benefitting low and moderate income

persons.  Warren County will be applying for up to Four Hundred Thousand Dollars ($400,000) in funding

to support septic system repairs under the 2024 Public Infrastructure, Public Facilities & Community

Planning program.  The hearing will provide further information about the CDBG program and will allow

for citizen participation in the development of any proposed grant applications and/or to provide technical

assistance to develop alternate proposals.  Comments on the CDBG program will be received at this time. 

The hearing is being conducted pursuant to Section 570.486, Subpart 1 of the Code of Federal Regulations

and in compliance with the requirements of the Housing and Community Development Act of 1974, as

amended. 
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